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Townsend, Erle

From: Alvin Goodrich <rmetsc@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 4:13 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

We as mayors do not want your electric cars or mandates that require us to purchase certain 

vehicles. People in the state should have the choice to buy what they want and that being said, 

they get to choose their savings and their choice of vehicles.. if you want to purchase an 

electric vehicle you’re free to purchase one if you want to purchase an internal combustion 

vehicle then you should have the right to purchase that as well. Let us choose our energy 

source and our vehicle source. I see this every day being in the Hvac field the mandates that 

require customers to spend more money for certain standards that should be up to them to 

choose what they want to heat their home to cool their home. It shouldn’t be left to 

government.. Power back to the people it’s our money. It should very well be our choice. 

Sent from my iPhone 


